
 

JULY 3, 2016 

If you have news, upcoming 
events, or prayer requests that you 
would like published in the weekly 
newsletter, please contact Katie 

Chen (katiesl@hotmail.com). 
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4925 Sunbury Rd 
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Attendance (9/25):   

Worship:                                                 43  

Sunday School:                                        10 

Bible Study:                                             14    

Bible Study Childcare:                               3 

 

 

LAMB OF GOD LUTHERAN CHURCH ,  COLUMBUS ,  OH 

WEEKLY NEWS & NOTES 
OCTOBER 2, 2016 

As part of our upcoming participation in 
the Self-Analysis and Adjustment 
program, all members are asked to 
complete a “Pulse Survey.” Check your 

email for a link. Computers will be set 
up for those without email or needing 
assistance after worship today. See 
Pastor or David Chen with questions. 

Survey for self-analysis weekend 

Our Family Fall Festival 
will be Saturday, October 
15, from 2:00-5:00 pm. 
There will be games, food, 
crafts, pumpkins, a bounce 

house, and fun for all ages.   
Postcards are now 
available for you to 
invite friends and 
neighbors .  

Fall festival 

• A couple of new WELS mission 
congregations have expressed 
interest in our unused pulpit, 
paraments, banners, and gold altar 
cross. If any members have a better 
alternative to suggest or would like 
to claim items for themselves before 
they are donated to these 

congregations, please contact Pastor 
Wagner by October 2.  

• The automated handicap-accessible 
opener has been connected. Please 
share any feedback on its operation 
with any church council member.  

• Exterior painting should begin 
within the next two weeks. 

Renovation updates 

Pastor Wagner will be on vacation 
Wednesday, October 5, through 
Sunday, October 9. If you need pastoral 

assistance during this time, please 
contact Pastor Kuehl (614-373-0025).  

Pastor on Vacation  



 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday Sunday 

 6:00pm—
Youth 
Confirmation 
Class 

 

    9:15am—Sunday 
School and Bible 
Study 

10:30am—Worship 
with Holy 
Communion 

This Week:  October 3—9 

Serving at Lamb of God Oct 3-8 

• Cleaning: McGory Family 

• Bulletins: Micaiah Wagner 

 

 

 

 

Serving at Lamb of God October 9 
• Accompanist: Rhea Franks 

• Bible Study Childcare: Lori Burrows 

• Bible Study Refreshments: Franks Family 

• Worship Refreshments: Burrows Family 

• Ushers: Dave Szczublewski and Charlie Genteline 

 

Prayer 

Requests 

Please keep in 
your prayers 
this week: 

• Shut-ins: Kitty, Dot, 
Monty, Jocelyn, Jeri 

• Military (or reserves): 
Garrett, Dane 

• College Students: Ian, 
Janet, Zoe, Matthew 

Request prayers of your pastor 
and/or your fellow Christians 
using a prayer request form by 

the mailboxes or online at  
LambofGodColumbus.org/

prayers 
 

 
Anniversary 
Oct 6—David & Katie Chen 

(9 years) 
 

How do we live as citizens of heaven and 
citizens of earth, when the two so often 
seem to be at odds with one another? 
Join us for a timely Bible Study, 
Christian Citizenship in Church 

and State, Sundays at 9:15 am.  

God Bless Our Native Land: Prayers for an 
Election Year, a booklet published by 
NPH is available to purchase for $1.00.  

Christian citizenship bible study 

WELS Online Bible Study  

The theme of this fall’s Interactive Faith 
Bible Study is “What does this mean? 
The continuing importance of 
Luther’s Small Catechism.” This online 
bible study, led by Pastor John Braun of 

Northwestern Publishing House, will be 
held Wednesdays, now through October 
26, at 7:00 and 9:00 pm. To join the 
study or view archived lessons, 
visit www.wels.net/interactivefaith. 

Beautiful Savior Lutheran Church in 
Grove City invites our members to join 
them in celebration of 50 years of 
service in God’s grace. There will be an 
special service on Saturday, October 15, 
at 4:00 pm, with a dinner and special 
speakers to follow. There will be a single 

service on Sunday, October 16, at 9:30 
am, with a light  brunch to follow. 
Those planning to attend the dinner are 
asked to RSVP with the number 
attending by emailing 
beautifulsavior50th@gmail.com.  

Beautiful Savior 50th Anniversary  

Celebrate the Lutheran Reformation 
with brothers and sisters in Christ in our 
WELS Columbus Reformation Service 
on Sunday, October 30, at 4:00 pm, at 
St. Paul’s Lutheran Church, 322 E 

Stewart Ave, Columbus. A meal will 
follow the service. Contact Pastor 
Wagner if you would like a ride and 
need help finding one (or if you are 
willing to offer a ride).  

Columbus area reformation service 


